Gavin Newsom, Governor

Armando Quintero, Director

(916) 653-7423

June 8, 2022

Tim Grierson

Recreation Superintendent
City of Carson

18601 South Main Street
Carson, CA 90248

Re: City of Carson - Carriage Crest Park application under the Land and Water
Conservation Fund (LWCF) Program

Dear Tim Grierson:

Thank you for your interest in the Land and Water Conservation Fund (LWCF) Program.
The Department of Parks and Recreation’s Office of Grants and Local Services
(OGALS) has completed its multi-level review process of the LWCF applications.
Unfortunately, the grant application listed above was not selected for funding.

This LWCF grant program was highly competitive. A total of $116.5 million was
requested. The amount requested greatly exceeded the $45 million available in
this round, highlighting the need for more park funding statewide.

The Department encourages your agency to consider other upcoming programs. To
learn more, please visit www.parks.ca.gov/grants and click on “grant programs”.

If you have questions about this project or upcoming funding opportunities, please
contact Competitive Review Project Officer Megan Harrison at
Megan.Harrison@parks.ca.gov or (916) 661-1719.

Thank you again for your application and interest in the LWCF program.

Sincerely,

Sedrick Mitchell, Deputy Director
Community Engagement Division

cc: Project file
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